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We shall continue to focus on our favorite stories
as we start this half term and celebrate World
Book Day.
We have started to see our spring bulbs appear,
so we are looking forward to celebrating spring.

Last half term we focused on
our favourite stories, which we
reflected in our play.  We also
explored Chinese New Year and
Shrove Tuesday.  
Whilst the weather was cold we
had fun making ice in the
garden, we filled some
containers with water, when we
returned in the morning they
had frozen!


